
 

 

 

 

Circular No: Apr/07/2024                             Date: 29-04-2024 

 

 

                                                                        

NOTICE 

                                                          Nursery to X 

  
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

Please be informed that students will have a holiday on 30/04/2024, which is Tuesday, 

as it's the last working day.  

 

However, some students may be required to attend extra or remedial classes called by 

their respective teachers. 

 

 

 

Thanks & regards, 

SR Capital Public School 


